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Traffic Delays Expected at Admirals and Craigflower Road Intersection 

Victoria, BC –  Between 6:30 pm on Monday, April 14th through to 5:30 am on Tuesday, April 
15th the Capital Regional District Integrated Water Services team will be replacing a water main 
across the Admirals Road-Craigflower Road intersection. This will result in periodic interruption 
to traffic with potential alternating lanes on the Craigflower-Island Highway corridor and closure 
of the right-turn lane from Admirals Road onto Craigflower Road (heading into Victoria). Traffic 
controllers will be onsite for single lane, intermittent traffic flow. The Capital Regional District 
Integrated Water Services team advises to use alternate route if possible.     

 

For further information, please contact: 

Rob Binks 
Capital Regional District, Integrated Water Services Field Supervisor 
250.883.0598 

 

 


